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August 6, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Wright, 
 
I am seeking electronic copies of documents under the Michigan Freedom of Information Act § 15.231 et 
seq. Specifically, I seek the following: 
 

• All letters or email communications between Corvias and Wayne State’s Board of Governors, 
president and/or office of general counsel for the period from April 1, 2020 through today, 
August 6, 2020. 

• All emails sent by or received by President M. Roy Wilson referencing the term “Corvias” or 
“Chris Wilson” between April 1, 2020 and today, August 6, 2020. 

 
Please inform me if there are any fees for searching for or copying these records. However, I would like 
to request a waiver of such fees because I seek the information for newsgathering, not commercial 
purposes. I am a member of the press, and the disclosure of the requested information would 
contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of how student housing is being addressed amid 
public university reopening and restart plans. 
 
The Michigan Freedom of Information Act requires a response to this request within five days. If access 
to the records I request will take longer than five days, please contact me to share when I might expect 
copies or the ability to inspect the documents. I can be reached at 202-630-1573 or 
rick.seltzer@insidehighered.com. 
 
Should you choose to deny any part of this request, please cite every specific exemption you feel 
justifies a refusal to release public information and notify me of appeals procedures available under law. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick Seltzer 
202-630-1573 
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